Dear Alum, 

Wish you and your family a very Happy and Prosperous year 2012! 

December has been a month of hectic alumni activities one after the other. As we welcome the New Year it is appropriate to share a brief of year 2011. We are including a short summary of the year 2011 in this issue. 

Alumni Day on Sunday, December 25, 2011 has been a grand success as always and a report is included here especially for those of you who could not make it this year with an appeal for marking your calendar for next Alumni Day.   

The new-year issue brings to you interesting and useful highlights, including Research & Development Brochure for the year 2012...link to IRCC intellectual property available as patents/patent applications/know-how, based on research and development efforts at IITB, for licensing to interested parties in various areas. We invite you to look at the details and let us have your feedback. 

We congratulate our alumnus Dr. Rajeev Vaidya on being appointed as President - South Asia of Dupont. Congratulations to Prof. Ramakrishnan for being honoured with IBM faculty award and Prof. Shukla for receiving IEI Young Engineers award.

Thank you for all your help and participation during the year 2011.
